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CANCER RESEARCH UK 

As a result of our recent    

sponsorship event and non 

uniform day, we are delighted 

to announce that the final total raised  for Cancer     

Research UK  is a fantastic £4612.71.  

A massive thank you to all the children, parents and 

staff who contributed in any way to this amazing total.  

27th—31st May Half Term  -  School Closed 

3rd June All Pupils Return To School 

w/c 10th June Year 1 & 2 Phonics Screening 

11th June Parent Forum  -  9.10am  in The Hub 

21st June SRE Meeting with Year 5 Parents/ Carers -  5.00pm Upper Hall 

26th June Nursery & Reception   -  Hearing & Vision Screening 

27th June KS1 Sports Day (Year 1&2) 

28th June KS2 Sports Day (Y3,4,5&6) 

15th July End of Year Reports 

16th July Open Evening 

23rd July End of Term  -  School Closes at 2.00pm 

2nd & 3rd September INSET Day (school closed to all pupils) 

4th September First day of  Autumn Term  -  Pupils Year 1—6 Return to School 

Diary Dates 

Eid Mubarak                                              

Many families are looking 

forward to Eid-ul-Fitr and 

planning to celebrate with 

family and friends. Can we 

remind parents / carers to 

complete a religious         

observance leave of         

absence form. This can be 

picked up from the school 

office. 

Year 5 Residential Trip to Norfolk                

A group of our Year 5 pupils went 

away to Kingswood Activity Centre in  

Norfolk for five days. Children had 

the opportunity to really develop 

attitudes and skills, such as risk-taking, resilience, 

perseverance and teamwork which will not only put 

them in good stead for Year 6, but also beyond.  

Thank you to Mrs Farrow, Mrs Aubdool, Coach     

Noah, Mrs Chapman, Mr Mitchell and Mr Barclay  

for accompanying the children and making this trip         

possible.  

Year 5 Enterprise Week                                     

As part of their Enterprise 

Week, Year 5 created self      

portraits using a variety of     

artistic techniques. Parents 

were invited to view the portraits in our gallery and 

had the opportunity to purchase them. In addition, 

we took part in various team building activities 

throughout the week, where all pupils had the 

chance to develop their leadership skills. 

Parent Concerns  and Suggestions 

William Torbitt Primary School  is a 

working partnership between    

children, parents, staff, governors 

and the community as a whole. 

Our objective is to provide a        

secure, calm and welcoming environment for pupils. We 

welcome parents to voice  any concerns or complaints at 

the earliest possible opportunity to enable the matter to 

be dealt with speedily and effectively.  Concerns can be 

raised either with the class teacher, at the school office or 

via email, admin.wiliamtorbitt@redbridge.gov.uk 


